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I am in support of the reappointment of Kimberly Brandon to the SF Port Commission. She is committed to
ensuring that there is a racial equity lens on the work of the commission. As a long term resident of San Francisco,
she understands the needs of this community and has worked long and hard for its continued growth and prosperity.

All the best


mailto:wrightbl80@yahoo.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org

